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Hello Everyone — Out next social is set for Sunday October 6th at Mun-

delein.  Artist will be announced in the next newsletter.    Doors at 

2:00 pm with the concert starting at 2:30.  Remember, NO FOOD or BEV-

ERAGES are allowed in the auditorium.   

The July social was a success.  We had over 60 people in attendance!  We 

even made the front page of the Joliet Herald News!  Attached are a cou-

ple of pictures of the 

Arcada Console show-

ing all the hard work 

that David Rhodes and 

the “Catoe Console 

Crusaders” did.  We are 

hoping that the console 

will be on it’s way back 

to the theatre very 

soon!  And we 

are also working 

on a permanent 

location for the 

Oriental 

Wurlitzer Con-

sole—that will 

get used on a 

regular basis!  

More coming up 

 



More News 

David Rhodes continues to 

entertain on our 3/10 

Wurlitzer on Friday nights 

before the evening show at 

the Tivoli.  Be sure to check 

out Classic Cinemas web 

page to find out the sched-

ule 

The Rialto is still closed 

for restoration/repairs.  

They are hoping to have 

it opened in Mid Sep-

tember.  The first movie 

night will be Tuesday 

October 29th with the 

CATOE is on 

Facebook… Check out 

the: 

Chicago Chapter of 

the American Theatre 

Organ Society 

PO Box 2631 

Joliet, Illinois  60435 

Phone: 815.955.0522 

 

 

Email: catoe_61@att.net  

The Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts are committed through performances and 

educational efforts to help the public understand and appreciate how remarkable these 

organs truly are. It is also why we are dedicated to their preservation.  
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CATOE 

showing of Hocus Pocus. 

Watch for an extra spe-

cial event coming on No-

vember 10th at 2pm at 

the Tivoli Theatre.  More 

to come.   

Please support all the venues 

that have and use their       

theatre organs.   


